
 

 

 

 INTERNATIONAL COMPANIES TO ATTEND JOB FAIR FOR ENGINEERS 

The Pakistan Engineering Council(PEC) is Organising a job fair 

here on Jun 3 for Engineers which will be attend by dozans of 

construction-related, multinational and international 

Companies. 

After the fifth meeting of the steering committee, The Voice 

Chairman of PEC Zahid Arif,Who is also secretry housing of the 

PK,said companies from different countries including Gulf, Iran 

and Afghanistan would participate in the event for the on-spot 

interviews to provide jobs to young Engineers. 

Prior to that, the fourth meeting of steering committee for job 

fair was held here at University of Engieering & Technology 

Peshawar.Ambassader of the United Arab Emartes, PEC 

Chairman Engineer Qadir Shah and Vice Chairman PEC Sindh 

and Senater Nauman Wazir  were in the 

attendance.Important decisions were taken during the meeting 



for the success of the job fair event. 

The participants held the firt ever job fair for engineers at KP 

and praised Zahid Arif, Muhammad Naeem Khan and other 

members of PEC governing body for their efforts. 


